
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

LADIES, PLEASE JOIN US Monday, Nov 6th for PBA’s Baptist 

Women’s World Day of Prayer.  Our church WMU is hosting.  

Breakfast will be served at 9:30am in the fellowship hall fol-

lowed by a prayer service in the sanctuary.  Breakfast goodies 

are needed.  Please call Rachel Wells to contribute.   
 

ADVENT BIBLE SCHOOL is approaching fast!  We need volunteers 

to lead crafts.  Advent Bible School is Nov 29th, Dec 6th & 13th 

from 6:30—7:30pm in the Fellowship Hall.  We need to have 8-

10 craft leaders each Wednesday.  Bible study and music time 

will be 6:30—7:00.  Crafts will be 7:00—7:30.  Contact Paige 

Townsend with questions or if interested in volunteering.   
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Children, Youth, and Agape classes hosting.  Please join us.   
 

DISASTER RESPONSE HYGIENE KITS:  There were enough dona-

tions to assemble 15 hygiene kits for distribution by BGAB Disas-

ter Response Teams.  We also collected money to be used for 

purchasing Flood Buckets or other items required by those expe-

riencing difficulties during disasters.  Thank you for your contin-

ued willingness to provide for others that are in need.  You are a 

blessing to all!   
 

CHURCH DIRECTORY PICTURES:  We are assembling the activity 

pages for the church directory which will take several weeks to 

accomplish.  Since there are still families that have not had new 

photos taken or submitted, we will be taking pictures for the next 

two Sundays.  Just see Ann Hogge or Melissa Ashe in the Agape 

Sunday School classroom to have the picture taken.  Or, submit 

a photo that you want to use instead.  Just give it to Ann or Melis-

sa.  Or you can email it to ahogge4725@gmail.com and, after 

approval, it will be included in the directory.  Be sure to fill out an 

updated information sheet located in the Narthex and place it in 

the marked basket.   
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